Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO411 PHONE_LOG_2014-02-19
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 2/19/2014 3:33 PM

End: Wed 2/19/2014 3:33 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Ron Goloubow of ARCADIS. He is submitting a groundwater monitoring report next week. He indicated
no rebound after three years. They are getting comments back on a Land Use Covenant and Site Management Plan
from USEPA. We will get a draft after they get comments back. Public notification would take place after USEPA agrees
on closure. The school wants to build a gym in locations of two wells. Wells will need to be destroyed before
construction. Well destruction does not normally occur until closure is approved.

Jerry Wickham



